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CALENDAR OF EVENTS

MAYOR'S MESSAGE

October 10: Columbus Day /
Indigenous Peoples' Day,    

October 8:  Pumpkin Palooza
October 11: City Council
October 20: Planning 

October 25: City Council

          Offices Closed 

          Commission
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PLEASANT VIEW CITY NEWS

ELECTED OFFICIALS
CONTACT

INFORMATION 

Secondary water is set to be shutoff on October 14th. A big thanks to each of you for your
efforts in water conservation. Our combined efforts throughout the water district made it
possible to have access to secondary water longer this year and the recent storms have
helped green things up a bit. Now comes the next big project. Fall is here and with fall
comes leaves. I love autumn. I love the vibrant colors as the leaves change and the trees
give them up. For the past few seasons, the leaves have just been a little bit blah. I am sure
it’s because of the drought. As I was thinking about this it occurred to me that the lack of
brilliant color for the past couple years has seemingly mirrored life. Pandemics, crazy
weather patterns, runaway inflation, falling stock markets, and incessant political bickering:
lackluster foliage mirroring lackluster life. The trees will still lose their leaves as they slowly
dissolve into piles and piles of work. Life also will continue to go on with many challenges. I
hope we can all remain optimistic and look forward to better times, because just as the
trees will blossom again in the spring, our own situations will improve. We will get through
difficult times and someday soon be renewed in our very own springtime. It’s a battle to
stay positive with so much going on and if you or your loved ones are struggling to make
sense of life right now, please reach out to someone. There are people out there that can
help. You’re not alone. Everyone’s mental health is a little bit frazzled right now. So don’t be
embarrassed, just google “mental health help” and you will see a host of resources
available to you.
     As each of you work to clean up your yards, our public works employees will be working
diligently to try and keep the storm drains clear.  Please do your part by keeping the leaves
out of the gutters.  If you have a storm drain in front of your property, please keep an eye
on it and if you are able help keep it cleaned out. If you are not able and notice that it is
becoming clogged, we request that you call the city office at (801) 782-8529 and inform
them of the situation. We will try to get someone out as quick as possible to clean it out. 
     As I mentioned this last year, and I believe that it is again a timely reminder.  My wife’s
favorite and my least favorite holiday is fast approaching. Halloween is a scary holiday.
Scary for many because of the ghosts, ghouls, monsters and little imps. It's scary to me
because of the potential danger to our children. Please be proactive in their safety. Make
sure that they are visible to vehicles and try to keep them off of the streets and on the
sidewalks. If you must travel in your cars, please be extra safe and vigilant on this scary
night.
     As always, thanks for caring, thanks for all you do, and thanks for being good neighbors.  
I am committed to doing whatever it takes to ensure that we remain the best place to not
only grow up, but the best place to grow old. 
 
Mayor Leonard Call



 COME JOIN THE YOUTH CITY COUNCIL 



Calling all PV Youth 8th-12th grade….Come join
Youth City Council and get involved with fun

community activities, civic engagement,
amazing retreats and much, much more. 

You can find the digital application at
pleasantviewcity.com under

 “I Want To – Apply For - Youth City Council".



Meetings are held the 1st Thursday of each
month at 7:30 pm in the City Council chambers.



For more information, contact Councilmember

Sara Urry at (801) 737-0523 or
surry@pleasantviewcity.com. 

It's going to be an amazing year!

 PLEASANT VIEW HOT SPRINGS:
 THEN & NOW | 1890-2022

Join the Pleasant View Heritage Foundation to learn
more about Native American culture and former hot
springs located within our community. This is an
opportunity to engage in the history of Pleasant View
and look to the future. The meeting includes
presentations by Joyce and Jo Harline, Wynn Phillips,
Mike Humphreys and David Allen. All are welcome to
attend this heritage event. The meeting will be held
Thursday, November 3, 2022, at 7 pm at the Pleasant
View City Building Basement, 520 West Elberta Drive.
For additional information about this meeting and our
local history visit: pvheritagefoundation.org. 

The Pleasant View Heritage Foundation is a
community based non-profit organization working
hand in hand with Pleasant View City officials to
preserve and share our community’s history and
foster the culture of those who came before us.
During the few months that the Foundation has been
in existence, it has participated in Founders Day
Events (parade, Goose Chase online games, etc.),
provided a wall of Mayor’s display for the City Hall,
produced Stories at Wadman Park, and has
coordinated with historic groups in the area to
maintain and preserve the City’s history. 

Basketball registration open 
October 1st-31st!

Boys’ grades 3-9 & co-ed 1st/2nd grade 



 Season play: beginning of January
through beginning of March

Register online @
pleasantviewcity.com




BASKETBALL REGISTRATION

 WINTER PARKING REMINDER





Remember, from November 15 through
March 15, it is unlawful for any person to park

a motor vehicle, recreational vehicle, trailer,
any other vehicle, or object of any kind, on
any public street or right of way while snow

plows are operating or while streets are snow
or ice covered.



The plows need to be able to do their job and
clear the streets. Citations may be issued for
failure to comply with this important safety
regulation. Thank you for your cooperation. 

mailto:surry@pleasantviewcity.com

